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 John Malet-Bates OBJ2017/1330/L 08/04/2017  21:54:47 Hampstead CAAC is concerned about the potentially detrimental effect of secondary glazing on the 

appearance of the original design especially involving the original large glass area,The view of this  

must be affected by the essential framing of the proposed secondary glazing.We query the need for 

secondary glazing if there is new double-glazing to the original openings. We lack full elevational 

details for a full assessment. Please ask for clarification, otherwise please refuse consent. This may be 

an initial objecton pending review of any statement or other deatils not availble to us,
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